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Date: 1
st
 May, 2021 

Hello, I am Neeraj Kumar, doing Ph.D/Research scholar in the Dept. of 

Electronics Engineering from IIT (ISM) Dhanbad. 

I was worried about my Ph.D. thesis submission. It was due in Aug. 2017. But it 

could not complete on account of various reasons. I was very much concerned and 

disheartened. To make the situation worse scholarship also stopped. One can 

understand the whole situation. 

One day I came across Mr. Chandramani of ‘Making You Powerful’, at IIT (ISM) 

campus in 2019. We had a short interaction and got convinced to share my issues 

with him. He supported me in a wholesome way. He encouraged and helped me 

greatly during that period of crisis and it really worked. He constantly kept 

following me and never let me down. He also helped to find ways and means to 

expedite my project completion. Finally, I submitted my thesis in Apr. 2021 and I 

was relieved of this anxiety.  

He also shared with me his library which was also a good experience. Actually 

there are many things. 

So, I heartily recommend the Making You Powerful (MYP) services to all if you 

are not finding any way or otherwise also. 
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